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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 24 September 2013  
 

 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
Scrutiny Review of NEPO 
 
The Committee met on 16 July and Members were presented with a breakdown of 
categories of goods and services the Council purchases. The Committee was 
informed that the independent review of NEPO report had been delayed, and 
therefore would not be available for the meeting in September. The Chair therefore 
agreed to stand down the September meeting, and resume the review in October, 
once the report was available.  
 
The NEPO report will be circulated to the Committee as soon as this is released.  
 
 
 
 


